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Disco 
Our school disco will be held on Thursday 12th November in KB 
and K/1P classrooms.  The disco will run from 6.00pm until 
7.00pm.   The music and dance moves will be provided on the 
screens by Youtube!  Children will have a short break to have 
iceblocks to cool them down!!  Permission notes and payment 
should have been in to the school by last Friday. 

Library Borrowing Changes  
You may have noticed your children didn’t borrow on Monday. 
They will have borrowed today. Library books will be returned 
and borrowed on Wednesdays for the rest of this term, with all 
books being returned by Wednesday 25th November to enable 
stocktake. 

Christmas Night – Friday 4th December 
Our annual Christmas Night is fast approaching! Come along and 
enjoy a family picnic on the grass then be entertained by your 
children and have a dance to the fabulous band we have 
organised. Gates will be opened from 5.00pm if you would like to 
come and set up for a family picnic.  Students will begin to perform 
from 5.30pm.  We hope to have it all packed up at 7.30pm so we 
can be finished before the mozzies come out to play! 

We need you for monthly Hot Canteens! 
The P&C are looking for a volunteer to take over the running of 
the hot canteens once a month.  We hope there is someone 
out there who is free, as both students and staff love the 
change from routine.  If you are interested please contact the 
P&C. 
We are also looking for new ideas as the risotto balls will no 
longer be available from next year.  So put your thinking caps 
on and if you come up with an idea for a replacement please 
let the P&C know before their next meeting on 2nd December. 

Out of Uniform Day – Christmas Raffle 
Donation 
On Wednesday 25th November, we will be having an out of 
uniform day. We are asking for the donation for the day to be 
Christmas related items that can be used in hampers and prizes 
for our Christmas Raffle this year. Items such as craft, non-
perishable food stuffs, decorations and all things Christmassy 
would be greatly appreciated.   

Woolworths Earn and Learn Points 
We are excited to share that we have used our 11,388 
Woolworths earn and learn points on Numeracy and Literacy 
resources. Thank you for your support in earning the points for 
our school. 

 
A BIG THANKYOU!!!   
“A big thankyou from the Marsh family for the amazing support 
from the NLHI community through this difficult time in our 
lives.  We as a family are very grateful for the compassion and 
help that you have shown us.  We are forever grateful.”  – 
Sarani, Amanda and Stephen Marsh. 

 

Head lice 
Just letting you know the pesky nits have been irritating some 
of the children’s heads.  Please check your children and treat 
them if necessary. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Term 4 Events Date 

Whole school Swimming 
lessons 

Fridays from Wk 1– Wk 8 
9th October – 27th November 

Second Kinder Orientation Wednesday 
11th November   

Disco 
 

Thursday 
12th November Time 6-7pm 

Out of Uniform Day – Xmas 
Raffle Donation 

Wednesday 25th November  

Third Kinder Orientation 
 

Wednesday 
2nd  December  Time 

Christmas Night Friday 
4th December Time 5-7.30 

P&C IGA Christmas Stall Saturday 5th December 

Newcastle Jets W-League Visit     Friday  
11th December  

Presentation Day Monday  
14th December Time TBA 

Party Day Tuesday 
15th December 

Talent Quest and 
Year 2 Clap Out 

Wednesday 
16th December 
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Awards 
Congratulations to all award recipients: 
 

KB K/1P 
Oliver D Amber A 
  

Zahra M Bridgette C 
  

Violet P Sam D 
  

Joseph V Gabriel F 

1/2L 2C 
Will G Isaac C 
  
Kodiee L Kiara D 
  
Ellie M Sarani M 
  
Elise M Hannah Y 

Gold Awards:  
Rosa C 
Remy F 
Gabriel J 
Sophie M 
Billy T 

Leaders 
Congratulations to our Year 2 Leaders for Weeks 5 and 6 
Term 4 –  Zane B and Arabella P. 
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